## ASIS INTERNATIONAL

## July Chapter Chairperson Message

Greater Philadelphia Chapter # 031 www.phillyasis.com

PO BOX 901 Southeastern, PA 19399

Advancing Security Worldwide<sup>®</sup> Greater Philadelphia Chapter



Alan McCarthy, a criminal justice student from West Chester University received \$1000 from the ASIS GPC Foundation Chair, Christian Colburn.

On May 5, Alan McCarthy was awarded a scholarship check of \$1000 from Foundation and the GPC Chapter. Alan is a full time Criminal Justice Student at West Chester University. Russell Jones, CPP is an adjunct professor at West Chester University and was administering a final exam when Christian Colburn and Mark Wolfheimer presented the award to the surprised and grateful student. We hope to see Alan at a local meeting very soon!

On May 18, Ben Gollotti, Executive Director of Public Safety, USP broke out his iPad and dazzled us with his technical skills as he guided us through a presentation on Rebuilding a Public Safety Program, Taking what you learned and finding ways to do it better!, Thank you Ben, your presentations are always truly enlightening.

Bill Ryan, Protective Security Advisor U. S. Department of Homeland Security joined our meeting to provide the group with a brief overview of his role and the New National Terrorism Advisory system. Thank you Bill for taking your time to educate our membership.

Our next meeting will be held at the ACE Center in Lafayette Hill on Wednesday, August 17, and our guest speaker, Alex Puig, Region Security Director-International SOS and Control Risks "Duty of Care". This is a great presentation about the continued concern around the how much should companies do for their travelling employees? For sure, you do not want to miss this event.

Wednesday August 17, Dinner Meeting Notice \$35 The executive meeting 4:30 to 5:30 PM Please RSVP on our web site at www.phillyasis.com

GREAT NEWS! ASIS Greater
Philadelphia Area Chapter will be the

Meet and Greet 5:30 to 6:30 PM

Dinner 6:45 to 7:30 PM Presentation: 7:30

Opening Remarks: 06:30 to 06:45 PM

host for the annual ASIS Seminar and Exhibits in September 2012. This is a great honor, to be selected as the host location. The leadership is very excited and we know that this will be the best Seminar and Exhibits ever. We will need your help to make it happen. If you are interested in getting in on the ground floor and volunteer to support this event, please contact Chapter Secretary Bill Lutz, WEL@solsinc.com from Security Online Systems. More to come on this exciting topic.

Our annual golf outing was a fantastic event. Good food, good weather, good beer, and great conversation....oh yes, and the golf. My game was less than bad, but there were many golfers who played very well. A special thank you to Jim Prout and all of the sponsors that keep this event running. Photos were provided by Jim Destefano, I will have them posted on the site very soon.

I also want to thank Gene Cummings for setting us up with a great evening at the Phillies Game. A beautiful night, as the weather was perfect, low humidity, and lots of happy fans. Florida Marlins faced the Phillies pride and joy, Roy Halladay. The Marlins were fortunate to bring a two-run lead into the ninth. But Shane Victorino tied it up in the bottom of the ninth followed by Carlos Ruiz taking the win in the 10th. If you left early, you missed one spectacular finish. Thank you Gene and everyone who supported this great evening.

Don't forget to go to our website to keep up to date:

Job Opportunities: http://phillyasis.com/ forum/forumdisplay.php?fid=6

ASIS Dynamics: http://www.phillyasis.com/forum/showthread.php?tid=106

For information on ASIS Seminar and Exhibits www.asisonline.org

Calendar and Special Points of Interest:

- 8/17 Alex Puig, Region Security Director-International SOS and Control Risks "Duty of Care
- 11/16 Private Security Appreciation Night
- 12/14 Save the date for the Holiday Celebration!
- 9/19 ASIS
   Seminar and Exhibits,
   Orlando, Fla
- 8/9 Timothy J.
   Walsh Award
   Submissions

Find out more

Ben Gollotti accepts token of appreciation



from Chapter Chairperson, Mark Wolfhiemer